
Greene County Human Services Advisory Board 
Drug and Alcohol/SCA Planning Council 

July 16, 2018 Meeting Minutes 
 
Call to Order – Jeff McCracken 
 
Introductions of all Board Member, Staff, and Public 
 
Board Members in Attendance: Mark Carlson, Pat Lemley, Jeff McCracken, Archie 
Trader 
Board Members not in Attendance:  Donna Dire, Glenn Bates, Janice Blair-Martin, 
Tom Musgrove, Reverend James Cherry, Terry Cooley-Taylor, Gene Rush 
 
Staff Members in Attendance:  Karen Bennett, Human Services Administrator; 
Tammy Henderson, Administrative Assistant; Tracie Sypin, Prevention Specialist; 
Maribeth Tarpley, Block Grant Specialist 
 
Public: Shannon Dulaney, SPHS; Kathleen Craig, SPHS Navigator; Steve Barrett, 
Communications 
 
Quorum Check: Quorum was no met. 
 
Approval of Meeting Minutes: 
A motion was tabled till the next meeting due to lack of quorum. 
 
Drug and Alcohol Program update – 2017-2018 Program Data: 

• Karen discussed the changes with DDAP (Department of Drug and Alcohol 
Programs).  With the ASAM, which is to have a more holistic approach for 
the assessment and the WITS which is the new data system.  

• Karen mentioned the Behavioral Health Unit has move to Washington as of 
June 18th.  Greenbrier is currently remodeling.  Recovery people from the 
community have been hired.   

• Maribeth Tarpley gave a presentation on the drug and alcohol statistics 
from fiscal year 15/16, 16/17, and 17/18. 

SCA Director update: 

• Interviews are scheduled for Tuesday July 17th. 
• Karen mentioned that Tracie Sypin has taken on some additional 

Prevention responsibilities. As in contracts with schools and regional 
meetings.  



• Karen discussed the Opiod issues.  The additional monies that are becoming 
available and new evidence based programs. 

Presentation:  Greene County Navigator and Warm Handoff Process – 
SPHS and Greene County Drug and Alcohol 

• Karen discussed the Navigator position and the Warm Hand Off Process and 
where Greene County is headed with this process. 

• Shannon mentioned that Kate was hired in April and began her training 
process. 

• Kate mentioned she currently has 28 active clients.  Kate discussed her 
process with these clients and the referral process for getting clients.  She 
also her follow up and ways to keep clients engaged.   

• Kate mentioned she is working on community outreach. 

 
Announcements: None 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Adjournment 
Jeff McCracken adjourned the meeting. 
 


